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Ronkonkoma, N.Y. – State Senator Lee M. Zeldin (R, C, I- Shirley) joined Bridgehampton

National Bank (BNB) President & CEO Kevin O’Connor, State Assemblyman Al Graf (R, C-

Holbrook), Suffolk County Legislator Tom Cilmi (R- Bay Shore), and others for a ribbon

cutting ceremony this past Monday, July 30, 2012, announcing the opening of BNB’s 21st

branch. This new location, named the Airport Branch, is located at 4155 Veterans Memorial

Highway in Ronkonkoma. Senator Zeldin (center) is pictured here with Legislator Cilmi (left)

and Mr. O’Connor (Right).


